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1. Full Registration Fee will be refunded to any participant who leaves the program before 

uniforms are ordered and the participation in the first organized practice. No refund will be 

given after participating in the first practice or beyond the date of the first practice. 

 

2. Only Registration Fees are eligible for refund. The Fund Raising Fees are not refundable. 

 

3. Refunds shall only be issued upon return and inspection of all equipment issued and it is in 

satisfactory condition. 

 

4. The Board shall retain the right to give refunds for special circumstances and will be decided 

upon at the next scheduled Monthly Board Meeting. 

 

5. Refunds must be requested via e-mail with explanation at: bolingbrookbucs@gmail.com 

http://www.bolingbrookbucs.org/

